% Helia

ASX Announcement

Level 26, 101 Miller Street
North Sydney
NSW 2060 Australia

Full Year 2024 Earnings Release Date

30 January 2025: Helia Group Limited (Helia or the Company) (ASX:HLI) expects to issue its financial
results for the full year ended 31 December 2024 to the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) prior to
the market opening on Tuesday, 25 February 2025.

Briefing details

A conference call and webcast will commence at 10:30am (Sydney time) on Tuesday, 25 February
2025 to discuss these results.

Registration

Analysts, investors, and media are encouraged to pre-register using one of the options below.
Participants using the webcast will be in listen only mode.

Conference call: https://register.vevent.com/register/Bl91b363e521ff420bb7e2c2f5f233ac74

Webcast: https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/3gfvsvsp

Replay
A replay of the webcast will be available on the Helia website within 24 hours.

https://investor.helia.com.au/Investor-Centre/?page=overview

For more information, analysts, investors and other interested parties should contact:

Investors: Media:

Paul O’Sullivan Kath Carty

Head of Investor Relations Head of Corporate Communications
M: +61499 088 640 M: +61459 967 747

The release of this announcement was authorised by the Disclosure Committee.
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